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I fully support expanding stream widths for riparian zones. The current zone widths are not
adequate and should be enlarged to ensure better tree cover, thus cooling streams. Larger riparian
zones also better protect from run off and help as fire buffers. Larger riparian zones will help a host
of wildlife which assists forest regeneration and health.


